
You don't often get email from randy.dewitz@fanfareattractions.com. Learn why this is important

From: Megan Jekot
To: Greg Weiner
Subject: FW: Upcoming Council Action on Pedicab Ordinance Changes
Date: Wednesday, June 25, 2025 3:43:17 PM

Greg – can you please add Randy’s email below to the public record re: our pedicab
ordinance changes.
I checked in with him to confirm he wants his email on record and he said yes!
 
Megan Jekot │ Legislative Aide to Saint Paul City Council President Rebecca Noecker
 
15 West Kellogg Blvd – Suite 310B │ Saint Paul, MN 55102
651.266.8621│megan.jekot@ci.stpaul.mn.us
 
Stay connected to Ward 2!  Sign up for quarterly e-newsletters or like us on Facebook.
 
From: Randy Dewitz <randy.dewitz@fanfareattractions.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, June 24, 2025 4:42 PM
To: Megan Jekot <Megan.Jekot@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Cc: Rebecca Noecker <Rebecca.Noecker@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Dayna Martinez
<daynatcjazzfest@gmail.com>; STEVE HECKLER <hsrhits@msn.com>; Jaimee Hendrikson
<jhendrikson@visitsaintpaul.com>
Subject: Re: Upcoming Council Action on Pedicab Ordinance Changes

 

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

 
Thank You for sending the detail on Pedicabs.
I am supporting the new proposed ordinance Change.
 
Randy L. Dewitz, CFM, CFEE
Fanfare Attractions, LLC
Member:  MNFEA, IFEA, NICA, ESA
Small Business Enterprise/CERT  NAICS 711310
www.fanfareattractions.com
Office:  612-870-1332
Cell:     612-703-5828
 
 
On Tue, Jun 24, 2025 at 12:34 PM Megan Jekot <Megan.Jekot@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote:

Good morning,
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I’m reaching out to let you know that our office will be bringing forward the proposed
Pedicab Ordinance changes we connected about last month to the City Council for a
first reading on Wednesday, July 9.
 
For a refresher on the proposed changes, I’ve attached our office’s memo, which
provides a brief overview.
 
The public hearing on these changes will be scheduled for Wednesday, July 16.
 
As someone who provided feedback on this issue, we wanted to ensure you’re aware
of the opportunity to submit written testimony by noon on Tuesday, July 15.
 
You’re also welcome to share verbal testimony at the July 16 Council meeting, which
begins at 3:30 p.m. in Council Chambers at City Hall.
 
Please don’t hesitate to reach out if you have any questions. We appreciate your
continued engagement on this issue.
 
Megan
 
Megan Jekot │ Legislative Aide to Saint Paul City Council President Rebecca Noecker
 
15 West Kellogg Blvd – Suite 310B │ Saint Paul, MN 55102
651.266.8621│megan.jekot@ci.stpaul.mn.us
 
Stay connected to Ward 2!  Sign up for quarterly e-newsletters or like us on Facebook.
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